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TAHC Moves Rockdale Region Office to Giddings 

AUSTIN, TX –The Texas Animal Health Commission (TAHC) relocated the Rockdale Region Office to 

Giddings, TX on January 1, 2023. This move strategically positions TAHC’s regional personnel, while 

facilitating cost savings, to continue working to protect the health and marketability of Texas 

livestock, poultry, and exotic livestock and fowl.  

The new office is located at 152 Industrial Park Road, Giddings, TX 78942. Current region office staff 

can be contacted at 512-446-2507. The region is now designated as the Giddings Region and 

abbreviated GS on maps and other agency 

documents.  

TAHC Agency Veterinarians, Region Managers, 

Livestock Inspectors and Region Office Support 

Staff will continue to be available throughout 

the region for regulatory work.  

Producers and livestock markets should 

continue to contact their local Livestock 

Inspector to meet area and local needs. For 

questions concerning this move, please 

contact your current Region Office or the TAHC 

Central Office at 512-719-0700.  

### 

 

 

The Texas Animal Health Commission (TAHC) was established in 1893 as the Livestock Sanitary Commission and charged with 

protecting the state’s domestic animals “from all contagious or infectious diseases of a malignant character.” TAHC remains true 

to this charge while evolving with the times to protect the health and marketability of all Texas livestock and poultry. Learn more 

about the TAHC by visiting www.tahc.texas.gov.  
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